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PE Enrichment Day 

Tomorrow, Tuesday 23rd May, we will be enjoying a PE Enrichment day!  All the children 

need to come to school in their PE kits please.  

 

ITFC Sponsored Football Event 

On Friday 26th May, we will be taking part in the Ipswich Town Football Club sponsored 

event, kindly organised by the NSA. Please ensure that your child comes into school in their 

PE kit and with their sponsorship form too! 

 

Office Manager 

Mrs Whitman, after 12 years at Nacton, will be leaving us at the end of this month. She will 

be sorely missed by staff and pupils alike. She has been the welcoming face to many parents 

and pupils over her years at Nacton and has had responsibilities not just in running the 

school office but also the finances. I’m sure you join me in wishing her all the best as she 

starts her new role.  

 

Half Term Holiday 

The Half Term holiday commences on Monday 29th May until Friday 2nd May. We look 

forward to seeing the children back in school on Monday 5th June. We wish you all a happy 

and restful half term holiday.  

 

 

 
 

Useful Contact Numbers 

Premier Breakfast Club: The breakfast club runs every day from 8am at school. Please book 

your place at www.premier-education.com, you can book in advance or the night before.  

Looking for advice on your child’s medical needs? Contact: 

School nurse: 01473 275838                School Nurse Chathealth text number 07507 333356 

Are you concerned about the welfare or safety of a child? Contact:  

Customer First: 0808 800 4005       

 

http://www.premier-education.com/

